

# 2020-05-25 OAM Meeting notes

## Date

25 May 2020 | 6am PDT | 9am EDT | **13:00 UTC** | 14:00 WEST | 15:00 CEST | 16:00 EEST | 18:30 IST | 21:00 CST | 22:00 JST |  
<https://zoom.us/j/436210993>

## Attendees

- John Keeney ★
- Abhinav Singh
- Alex Stancu ★
- Amar Kapadia
- @Bujunuri Ramanareddy
- user-4907f ★
- Chris Lott
- David Kinsey
- Eliza Celenti
- Kuldeep Negi ★
- Gautam Kumar ★
- Lasse Kaihlavirta
- Lathishbabu Ganesan
- Lorraine Welch
- Maxime Bonneau ★
- Marci Haas
- ojus parikh
- @Ondrej Smalec
- Pawel Slowikowski
- Qi Sun
- qpatbuh
- Samuli Silvius
- Sonia Sangari
- Martin Skorupski ★
- Vidhu Shekhar Pandey
- user-ebe48 ★

## Info:

- Andrea Buldorini
- John Ng
- Marci Haas
- Tracy Van Brakle ★

## Goals

- Share information

## See also

Minutes of NONRTRIC part meeting:  
[2020-05-25 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC SCRUM meeting](#)

Please add yourself 😊 Thanks.

## Discussion items

| Time  | Item          | Who              | Notes                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               |
|-------|---------------|------------------|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 00:00 | ADMIN         | @all             | next meeting 08 Jun 2020<br><br>01 Jun 2020 is canceled<br><br>Info: ONAP calendar: <a href="https://wiki.onap.org/pages/viewpage.action?pagelId=6587439">https://wiki.onap.org/pages/viewpage.action?pagelId=6587439</a>                                                                                                                                           |
| 00:00 | non-rt-ric    | John Keeney      | report by John <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ https in place - cert handling</li><li>▪ IPv6 on its way! 😊</li><li>▪ port usage in Kubernetes harmonization in maintenance to align tests, doc and code</li><li>▪ load tests</li><li>▪ Cherry - ONAP alignment</li><li>▪ ONAP Architecture meeting tomorrow important for O-RAN-SC: please join 😊</li></ul> |
| 00:00 | OTF           | Eliza Celenti    | report by Eliza - US memorial day                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   |
| 00:00 | RIC dashboard | Lorraine Welch   | report by Lorraine - US memorial day                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                |
| 00:00 | SIM           | Alex Stancu      | report by Alex <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ E2 SIM dev continues in Bronze Maintenance<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ E2 data ....</li></ul></li></ul>                                                                                                                                                                                           |
| 00:00 | OAM           | Martin Skorupski | report by Martin <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ Documentation for SMO Deployment<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ Team suggested using ONAP master OOM</li><li>▪ Detailed helm configurations for CCSDK/SDNC, DMaaP (MessageRouter), VES-Collector, AAF. logging under test before "hand-over" to INT.</li></ul></li></ul>                           |
| 00:00 | Q&A           | @all             | questions, suggestions, concerns, proposals to be addressed                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         |

## Action items

